







Mellers Primary School

Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson
Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ
Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796
E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: mellersprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER 3 Autumn Term '19

Thursday 19th September 2019

Nuts in School

We have several children in school with severe nut allergies. It is important that you do not send your child with any nuts or nut-based foods in their packed lunch. These allergies can be extremely dangerous and even life threatening. Please help Mellers keep our children safe at school.



Maths Course

There are still places available on our maths course which starts on 26th September, 1:15-3:15pm. Please see Miss Cannop if you are interested.

Contact Numbers

Please remember to let the school office know if you have updated your contact number or address. It is vital that we are able to contact parents or carers in an emergency or if your child has not turned up for school. If your number is no longer in use, school will go through all of the contacts that you provided upon admission of your child. If you would like to check your child's emergency contacts, please speak to the office.

Dinner Money

Please make sure your child's dinner money and childcare club (Kidz Klub) account is up to date. Any long-term outstanding debts may be referred to the Nottingham City Council debt recovery team. Please pay a week in advance to avoid getting into arrears. You can pay using the school gateway app, which makes it much easier to keep on top of the payments.

Reception F2 Baseline Assessments

At Mellers, we're part of the F2 (Reception) baseline assessments, which are taking place at the moment. If you'd like to know more about the assessments, please watch the video below

₽

youtu.be/t7CMu Ef1Zs

Inset Day

Please remember that we have an inset day tomorrow, Friday 20th September. School will be closed for teacher training. School will be open again on Monday morning, bright and early!

Have a lovely weekend!

Amanda Dawson Headteacher

Year 6 Secondary School Applications

Don't forget: the closing date for secondary school applications is 31st October, which is in the half term holiday. If you need any help with your application, please come and see someone in the office who will help you. All the secondary schools have open days in the next couple of weeks, which can help you make your decision. It's a good idea to go along to have a look at the schools, so that you are happy with the choice that you make.